
Bus services affected:



Greek Street roundabout 

in Stockport is closing from 

31 March 2025 for around 

a year.
The bridge needs to be replaced to make sure 

train services along the West Coast main line 

are safe and reliable for years to come.

Bus services which normally run along 

Greek Street will use Longshut Lane West.

There will be some changes to the times 

these services run and there are also minor 

changes to school services 374, 813, 852, 
863, 866, 874 and 877.

Full details can be found at
beenetwork.com/greek-street-works

You can also get in touch with us on 

0161 2441000 or visit an Information 

and Ticket Office at Stockport, Manchester 

Airport, Wythenshawe or Altrincham.

More information on this project can 

be found on the Network Rail website
at bit.ly/3DEVow5
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